
 

   
 

West Oval Pedestrians/Bicyclists Path Access 
 

The District Department of Transportation (DDOT) is providing notice that access for pedestrians and bicyclists 
on South Capitol Street and Potomac Avenue SE is open to traffic.  Marked routes for pedestrians and bicycles 
through the work area are shown in the graphic below.  Access to the new Frederick Douglass Memorial 
Bridge is on the outbound side of South Capitol Street.  Marked crosswalks at signalized intersections are in 
place for traffic to safely cross South Capitol Street and Potomac Avenue SE/SW. 
 
Traffic controls and construction signage will be in place to guide pedestrians and bicycles safely through the 
work zone. All users of the area are advised to stay alert and be observant of signage and work zones while 
traveling in this area. 

 


